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Quarterly Park Report  

April 1, 2025-June 30, 2025 
 
May 4, 2025, -0908 hours. While patrolling the city the officer passed by the city office and observed a company setting up a 
bounce house for a birthday party. The officer was unsure if bounce houses were allowed at the city park. The officer texted 
Makayla at 0908 if she had a minute, she replied at 1113 “Not today, if this can wait, we can connect tomorrow”. The party 
was over, but the bounce house was still there. The officers’ only concern was the bounce house was left there all day. 
When the officer returned to the office for his end of shift report at 1900 the company was picking up the bounce house, 
the officer asked the employee if he knew the name of the person who rented, he replied no and he was only there to pick it 
up.  
 
May 15, 2025, 0330 hours. Officer observed (4) minors (not juveniles) in the park with alcohol. The subjects were cited and 
escorted home. 5 citations (See Case R2505-00008)  
 

May 15, 2025, the officer received a call regarding an unhoused male sleeping in the upper park. The subject was located 
and lives out of his van in Zilker park. The subject was harmless, working at HEB and trying to get back on his feet. He left the 
area without incident.   
 
June 4, 2025, -1933 hours. Follow Up Investigation-3107 Gentry Field #2. At the request from City 
Administrator Alun, the officer stopped by Field #2 and spoke with Alejandro Martinez (737) 222-0357 
with the Canes Baseball Organization. The officer informed him the City of Rollingwood has several 
contracts with other baseball organizations and use them on certain times and dates. The officer told 
him someone from the city would be contacting him to further explain the process on how to reserve 
fields or perhaps submit a contract with the City of Rollingwood. The officer did allow him to finish 
using the field but advised him next time they would have to leave if another organization was on the 
calendar. Email sent to Makayla, Alun and Chief Munoz.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


